
Newsletter 48 Monday 13th May 2024 
 

Dear Parents, 

Our term is in full swing now and the last few weeks 

have been exceptionally busy in school. Our Year 5 

children enjoyed their bike ability course last week 

and are now the proud owners of certificates and pin 

badges to demonstrate 

their cycling proficiency. Well 

done to all the children who 

took part, we are very proud of 

you.  

 

Today, our Year Six children had their first SATS test: 

we are so pleased with how hard the children have 

worked in the lead up to this week… well done 

everyone and a big thank you to the staff who have 

made cakes to keep the children full of energy!  

Wear Yellow in aid fo raising awareness of Cystic 

Fibrosis on 21st June. £1 donation please. 

We are welcoming 20 new children to reception in 

September 2024 and are delighted that lots of the 

new reception children are siblings of current pupils. 

We look forward to meeting you and welcoming new 

parents to our information evening on Monday 3rd 

June at 7 p.m.  

 

Sports Day 

Date confirmed: 

Tuesday 25th June on the 

Legion Sports’ Field. 

More details to follow about timings. 

 

Whole School Trip to The Wetlands 

Monday 15th July—please see letter posted on 

Tapestry for more details. 

 

 

 

 

 

Thank you for your continued support of 

our school community. Please feel free to 

contact me on the email below if you 

have any comments or feedback. 

Kind wishes, 

Mrs Hillman. 

head@slimbridge.gloucs.sch.uk 

 

 

Quiz Night 

On the 26th April FOSS organised a Quiz Night 

and raised a grand total of £882. A great big 

thank you to all the parents who made this 

amazing night happen. We are extremely grate-

ful for your support and kindness. Without you, 

we would not be able to provide all of the extra 

wonderful resources for the children of Slim-

bridge. Thank you! 

On Friday 24th May there will be a Film Night in the 

School hall to raise money for school. Infant children 

only as Ks2 had their film night last term. 

Time : 5:30 p.m.—7:00 p.m.    Cost: £2.50 to include  

Popcorn/crisps and a drink of squash. Please let us 

know of any allergies that your child may have.  

An additional letter will be coming soon.  

 



Term 6  

Date Class Event 

Monday 13th May Year 6 
KS2 SATS Test 

Grammar and Punctuation  

Tuesday 14th May Year 6 
KS2 SATS Test 

Reading  

Wednesday 15th May Year 6 
KS2 SATS Test 

Maths Arithmetic and Reasoning 

Thursday 16th May Year 6 
KS2 SATS Test 
Maths Paper 3 

Tuesday 21st May Whole School Leavers’ and Class Photos 

Friday 24th May Whole School Term ends at 3:15 p.m. for half-term holiday 

Friday 24th May KS1 only Film night 5:30 p.m.—7 p.m. 

Monday 27th May-Friday 
31st May 

Whole School Half-Term 

Monday 3rd June Whole School Return to school for second-half of summer term 

Monday 3rd June New Parents New Reception Parents’ Meeting 7p.m 

Monday 10th June Athletics Club District Sports at Rednock 4p.m.- 5 p.m. 

Wednesday 12th June Athletics Club District Sports (Dursley) 5 p.m. onwards 

Wednesday 12th June 

 
Year One and 

Two 
 

Trip to Berkeley Castle 
  

Wednesday 12th June Year Five Trip to Cattle Country 

Wednesday 21st June Whole School Wear Yellow for Cystic Fibrosis £1 donation please 

Tuesday 25th June Whole School Sports Day 

   



Term 6  

Date Class Event 

Monday 8th July & Tues-
day 9th July 

Drama Club Performance of production—time to be confirmed 

Wednesday 10th July Year Two Trip to Robinswood Hill Country Park 

Friday 12th July Year Six Transition Day for pupils attending Rednock 

Friday 12th July Whole School End of year disco 

Friday 15th July Whole School Whole School Trip to the Wetlands 

Thursday 18th July Whole School TERM ENDS 1:30 p.m. 

Friday 19th July  INSET DAY NO CHILDREN IN SCHOOL 

   

   

   

   

   

   

   

   

   

   


